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Seniors receive Jesse Navarre Memorial Scholarships 
Dakota Joseph, Goose Creek Memorial High School; Alyssa Ysquierdo, Ross S. Sterling High
School; and Jesus Negrete, Robert E. Lee High School, receive Jesse Navarre Memorial
Scholarships in the amount of $1,250 from Navarre family members Chris Navarre (left) and his
mother Clara Navarre (second from right). The scholarships are in memory of Jesse Navarre, who
was the owner of Navarre Funeral and Cremation Services, a Lee College Regent and an active
Baytown community member. The students received the scholarships at the 26th Annual
Partners in Education Recognition at Goose Creek Country Club. Also pictured is (right) Dr.
Salvador Cavazos, Goose Creek CISD superintendent.
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